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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Technical Specification 5.6.7 -. IP2 Steam Generator Tube Inspection Report -
Spring 2012 Refueling Outage
Indian Point Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-247
License No. DPR-26

Dear Sir or Madam:

Technical Specification, 5.6.7, requires that a report be submitted to the NRC 180 days after the
initial entry into Mode 4 following completion of a steam generator program inspection. This
letter documents that Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. was not required to perform any
inspection in the spring 2012 refueling outage, and therefore no formal report is required to be
submitted in accordance with Technical Specification 5.6.7.

The next planned steam generator tube integrity inspection for Indian Point Unit 2 is scheduled
for spring 2014, Refueling Outage 2R21. The previous inspection was performed during the
spring 2010, Refueling Outage 2R19.

There are no new commitments contained in this letter. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact me at 914-254-6710.

Sincerely,

RW/mb

cc: next page
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cc: Mr. William Dean, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
Mr. John Boska, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
Mr. Peter Habighorst, Material Control and Accounting Branch, NRC
IPEC NRC Resident Inspector's Office
Mr. Francis J. Murray, President and CEO, NYSERDA
Ms. Bridget Frymire, New York State Department of Public Service


